
From: John F. MARTIN <jfmartin1950@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 5:41 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Liberty Utilities 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
We received a letter from Liberty claiming the PUC ordered them to raise their rates on 
their fixed price option. Did the PUC do this on their own,  or was  it at the request 
of  Liberty.Utilities? They make it seem as if it was all the PUCs idea.  
 
John Martin  
96 Woodhill Rd  
Bow NH 03304  
 
603-268-2186  
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